
                  

 
 

 

 

www.churchfieldsinfant.com 

 

 
 

   Summer Term Issue 26        18 June 2021 

 
 

   

  

  

 

 

  

 
 

   

 

 

  

Diary Dates 

 
 

 

 

School Photos  

Tuesday 22 June 

(Class photos) 
 

Philosophy Friday                    

Have a go at  

this question at 

home with a 

grown up! 
 

Should we 

have lollipop 

trees? 
 

 

 Why? 
 

 

For other important 

dates, please visit the 

Calendar page on 

our school website. 

 

 

 

 

Summer Break 

Thursday 22 July 

to 

Tuesday 31 August 

 

Suncream and Hats 

Now that the wonderful summer weather 

has finally arrived, please ensure that you 

apply sunscreen lotion to your child/ren 

before they come to school. 

All pupils need to wear a hat (clearly 

labelled with their name and class) during 

their outside break-times. 

 

 
 

                               @churchfieldsinf 

Thank You 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our families and children for 

parking their bikes and scooters so responsibly and then taking them back 

home after drop off in the morning!  This has made a huge difference and is 

greatly appreciated. 

Also, please take advantage of the Derby Road Car Park to ‘walk and 

stride’and keep the roads clear and our children safe. 

 

 

 

 

INSET Day 

Friday 2 July 
 

Class Photos 

The photographer will be in on Tuesday 22 June to take class photos.   

Please send children in to school wearing the correct uniform and looking 

extra smart. 

http://www.churchfieldsinfant.com/


      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

School Admissions -  

Applications for Sept 2021 

If your child will be starting Reception 

or transferring from infant to junior 

school next September, you must 

apply online for a place at  

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools

/primary-school-admissions/        

Applications must be submitted by 

15 January 2021. 

 
 

 

 

One of our parents is a supervising social worker in this field, working with many carers who are currently 

Redbridge Foster Carers share why they care for the 
Borough’s most vulnerable children as part of the Foster 
Care Fortnight #WhyWeCare campaign by recording their 
own poem. Please take a 
look https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=py0NMmSmtdM 

If you have a place in your heart and home to 
foster, please call us on 020 8708 6068 or 
email fostering@redbridge.gov.uk or join us on our next 
virtual information session on 1 June 2021 6pm to 
7pm.  Visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/foster-for-
redbridge-virtual-information-session-010621-6-7pm-
tickets-135311154305 to book a place.  

 

Children in Year 2 have been learning about capacity this 

week.  Here are some pictures of them making their very own 

fruit punch.  They measured out each juice then combined 

them to make a whole litre, which they then had to share 

equally between their group....   

…. in Maths we were learning about capacity, 

which was followed by enjoying some time playing 

with the water (making the most of the weather). 

 

 

…. in RE the children have been 

learning about the Qur'an.  

They presented news reports telling 

their classmates all about what they 

had learnt. 

 

 

Year One 

have been 

painting 

beautiful art 

work inspired 

by the artist 

Andy Warhol.  
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